THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS
C. G. BAYLES, SUPERINTENDENT

March 29,1939

Mr. Neal M.Wherry,
Principal Liberty Memorial High School,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Wherry:

This acknowledges your letter dated March 28th requesting permission to use University tennis courts.

I am referring your letter to Dr. Forest C. Allen, Director of Physical Education. Dr. Allen is directly in charge of all physical education grounds and equipment and has the information needed on availability of tennis courts for activities other than those of The University.

If his facilities can be made available for your use I am sure he will cooperate in the matter.

Very truly yours,

Superintendent

Dept.Buildings & Grounds

CGB:hi c/c Dr.F.C.Allen, Physical Education Dept.